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I adamantly oppose HB 2025.  At a time when the average Oregonian is struggling to 

make ends meet, this bill will cost us over a billion dollars.  I can't afford more tax on 

gas, more taxes on wages, more taxes on tires, more taxes on new car purchases, 

more and more and more taxes.  I'm a teacher and my wages cannot keep up with 

the way that Democrats want to tax Oregonians.  Find a different way.  This bill 

inequitably burdens the lower and middle class.  If you actually care about the 

welfare of the lower/middle class, you will not impose this bill upon Oregonians.  Stop 

taxing us to death.   


